Things are going well down at the Old Mill. Our artists and makers have been selling well and our heritage display has been bringing in the donations from visitors, which all go back into our community via all the KAT projects. A big thank you to all in the growing community surrounding the Old Mill, it’s great to have you all on board! (if you are not involved, but would like to be please email raina@killincdt.co.uk or just pop in when we are open and have a chat) 
We have had a talk from authors Moira McPartlin and Colin Baird on their new book “A Thing so Delicate: The Hidden Voices of Scotland’s Mass Concrete Viaducts.” It was well attended, informative and entertaining. I for one never thought concrete could be so interesting and culturally relevant!
We also have a new exhibition in the Old Mill until November the 3rd: Dùthchas, which is an photographic exhibition by Tom Astbury to celebrate the 300th Anniversary of Duncan Bàn MacIntyre. The work is part of Stirling Photography Festival and is centred on Glen Lochay, where Duncan Bàn lived and worked. If you haven’t seen it already please do come along! 
Looking ahead The Old Milll Christmas Market will run from Thurs 21st November- Thurs 19th December Weds- Sun with late night shopping on Thursday nights! Upstairs we will be focussing on the Healing Stones, with chances to visit, handle and use the stones, a ‘wish tree’ where you can get crafty decorating your wish, and a cosy space to sit and enjoy festive drinks from our coffee and cake providers, so come back and visit us again then!








